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Friday 29th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
What an amazing week we have had in school this week!  
  
The children in the Early Years have been reading Farmer Duck and have learnt all about 
making the right choices and how important it is to apologise when we do something 
wrong. The children in Years 1 and 2 went on a walk to the local retail park to visit Tui. 
The children got to explore the shop, investigate travel brochures and ask the travel 
agents questions about adventuring around the world. Their behaviour was absolutely 
fantastic, and they even bumped into Mrs Rice! The children in Years 3 and 4 have been 
focusing on fronted adverbials and have been applying these in their writing. Years 5 
and 6 have been using tools to design and make Anderson Shelters as part of their DT.  
  
Thank you to everyone that took part in ‘Silly Hair day’ today and donated chocolate for 
St Mark’s ‘Chocolate Bingo’ next week; we are extremely grateful! Don’t forget to buy 
your tickets from the main office as they are selling out fast.  
  
The children are getting ready for their Nativity and Christmas performances. They have 
been working incredibly hard and we are extremely proud of them. There is still time to 
buy your tickets from the main office!  
  
On Friday, the KS1 and Early Years teachers continued their Letters and Sounds training, 
along with staff across the Trust.  The teachers are excited to implement their new 
learning next week. We are looking for some volunteers to help us; if you are interested 
please speak to Mrs Booth, our Phonics Champion.  
  
As always, have a lovely and safe weekend, 
  
Mrs K A Ferguson 
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